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September 11, 2023

​Reminder - You Are Invited to an Ice Cream Social

With appreciation for our employees’ tireless commitment to our mission to advance the
health and wellness of our diverse communities throughout Massachusetts and across the
world, the executive leadership of UMass Chan invites all staff, faculty, and students to an
ice cream social.

Locally owned and operated trucks full of cold treats will visit our various campuses.
Please see below for the locations, dates, and times. Show your UMass Chan employee or
student ID badge to receive a complimentary frozen treat!
 
Tuesday, Sept. 12
South Street Campus, main entrance
11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.

University Campus, on the plaza between the Medical School Building and the Sherman
Center, near North Road and the library parking lot 
1 – 4 p.m.

Monday, Sept 18
MassBiologics
Mattapan campus, MTPI main entrance
12:30 – 1:30 p.m.
 
Thank you for being an integral part of the UMass Chan community. We are excited to
have students join us in celebrating our UMass Chan employees for all they do to support
a great learning environment. We look forward to seeing you there!


